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The Lewis & Clark Conference Administrator’s Meeting was held February 24, 2021, at the ESU 
#1 and via zoom session.  President Dr. Darron Arlt called the meeting to order at 4:33 p.m. 
remotely.  The following schools were present: Allen, Bloomfield, Creighton, Emerson-Hubbard, 
Hartington-Newcastle, Homer, LCC, Osmond, Plainview, Ponca, Randolph, Wakefield, Winnebago, 
and Winside.  Absent:  Walthill, Wausa, and Wynot. 
 
Mike Pattee, Allen made a motion to approve the agenda, Matt Breen, Wakefield seconded the 
motion. Motion approved: 14-0. 
 
Dave Hamm, Osmond, made a motion to approve the December 2, 2020 minutes.  Ted Stubbs, 
Randolph seconded the motion.  Motion approved: 14–0. 
 
Kirk Hamm, Bloomfield made a motion to approve the financial report submitted by Mr. Dan 
Fehringer and seconded by Mark Tonniges, Winside.  Motion approved: 14-0.  The Treasurer’s 
report showed a balance of $72,080.43 as of February 18, 2021. 
 
Corey Uldrich, Hartington, lead a discussion on basketball and volleyball referee pay.  Dave 
Hamm, Osmond made a motion to increase referee pay from 110% to 120% of district pay.  Bob 
Hayes, Ponca seconded the motion.  Motion approved:  14-0. 
 
Ted Stubbs, Ranoldph, lead a discussion on the new format of the conference basketball tournament.  He 

reported that he received a lot of positive feedback.  Corey Uldrich, Hartington, thought all the host sites 

did an excellent job of running the tournament.  Bob Hayes, Ponca, would get feedback from the coaches at 

the all-conference player selection meeting.  There will be an action item at the April meeting regarding the 

start times of conference basketball games.   

 

Mike Pattee, Allen thanked Plainview for hosting the instrumental music clinic.  He noted the clinic went 

well.  Dr. Arlt, Planview, complimented Allen and Osmond for their leadership and doing a fine job 

running the event.   

 

Ponca reported that the conference wrestling meet went well and complimented the Plainview wrestling 

coach for helping with the track wrestling program. 

 

Dr. Arlt, Plainview reported that the conference speech contest at Wynot went very well. 

 

Matt Breen, Wakefield, reported that Mike Hassler was finalizing everything for the conference art show. 

 

Bob Hayes, Ponca reported that Dave Uldrich from Allen had sent out the information on the all-

conference basketball selection meeting that was to be held on March 8 to all the AD’s.  

 

Corey Uldrich, Hartington, reported that Hartington is prepared to host the conference track meet at 9:30 

a.m. on May 1, 2021.   
 
Dr. Arlt, Plainview, reminded everyone that the next conference administrative meeting would 
be on April 14, 2021, at 4:30 p.m.  He also reminded everyone that the principal and the 
superintendent nominations are due by April 7.   
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Hartington-Newcastle made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:30 p.m., Ponca seconded the 
motion. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Kristie Hayes – Lewis and Clark Conference Secretary 
 


